



MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE UTAH





ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE CONTROL COMMISSION 




HELD WEDNESDAY, JULY 21, 2021, AT 1625
SOUTH 900 WEST, SALT LAKE CITY.

[A copy of the final agenda was posted on the bulletin board at the DABC Administrative Office, emailed to the Salt Lake Tribune and the Deseret News, and posted on the Utah Public Notice Website by 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, July 20, 2021.]
Chairman Thomas N. Jacobson called the meeting to order at 3:10 p.m. 
Commissioners Participating Virtually:   Tom Jacobson, Jacquelyn Orton, Stanley B. Parrish, Juliette Tennert, Tara Thue, Natalie Randall and Jennifer Tarazon.
Staff Participating Virtually:   Tiffany Clason, Executive Director, and Angela Micklos, Compliance and Licensing Director.
Also Participating:  Sheila Page, Assistant Attorney General.
LICENSE TRANSFER REQUEST FOR EXTENSION:
a.
The Star Bar, Park City.  (BAR)
Margaret Hardie gave an overview of the request referring to the pictures and building permit provided to the commissioners.  She noted they received the license via a transfer on May 25, 2021.  Staff was able to grant a 30 day extension which expires July 25, 2021.  
Courtney Johansen from Star Bar provided an update and explained that if construction goes well they plan to open September 15, 2021.  Mr. Jacobson suggested an extension until the September commission meeting.
Mr. Parrish moved to grant The Star Bar in Park City a bar establishment license transfer extension until the September 2021 commission meeting.  Ms. Orton seconded the motion which passed unanimously.
There being no further business, Mr. Parrish moved to adjourn the meeting.  Ms. Thue seconded the motion which passed unanimously.  The meeting adjourned at 3:20 p.m.
